
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 27th July 2015 8pm 

at Prospect Barn 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, John and Margaret Mann, 
Paul Boyle, Pat Pye, Ashton, Dawn Dickinson 
 
Apologies: - None 
 
1 – Scarecrows – Christine and Greg Humphrey won the main competition. There were  
     only 2 children entries and they each got £5 plus sweets. The numbers of visitors was 
     well down this time, probably down to not being on the same day as Open Gardens as  
     in previous years. 
 
2 – Sue Voase as asked if she can borrow our gazebo for Skirlaugh Primary School fair,  
     this is okay but we will ask for a donation. 
 
3 – Hog Roast – 60 people so far coming, this is optimistic but still need to push ticket  
     sales.  
     Vegetarian option will be quiche which Dawn is organising. 
     Parking on site will only be available for bands, otherwise the gate to the site will be  
     shut. 
     The hog-roast people will be in a gazebo near the gate. The vegetarian food will be in  
     a separate gazebo also near the gate. The gazebos are stored in Voase’s chapel.   
     Rachael Wile will have a stall selling sweets and candyfloss. 
     The stage and toilets will be put in place on Friday. Then we will put up the gazebos  
     and bunting on Saturday morning. We will need help on the Saturday morning. 
     Mike will camp on the site on Saturday night/Sunday morning to keep an eye on any  
     stuff left on the site. We will also need help on Sunday morning to clear up. 
     The stage will have its back to the road. 
     A first aid area will be provided. 
     No salad will be provided but people are welcome to bring their own. 
     We need to ask if it is worth taking out a one-off insurance for <200 people. 
     We definitely have 2 bands, maybe more still to confirm. 
     Nikki will ring to confirm details with the Hog Roast people re times etc. 
     We have 60m of ‘fairy’ lights and we will also have floodlights near the entrance. 
 
 
    Meeting closed at 9pm. 
 
    Next meeting 24th August in Prospect Barn. 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 


